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Pineview Park Grand Opening Celebration Slated For September 7 

 
Pineview Park’s long -awaited renovation was completed this summer, and the Pineview Park Board invites citizens to 

celebrate the park’s grand opening on Tuesday, September 7, from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m.  The 4.5-acre park, located in the Rattlesnake 

neighborhood, includes a new playground, picnic shelter, upgraded irrigation system, tennis and multi-sport courts, ice rink 

enhancements, trails and landscaping.   

 Mayor John Engen will preside over Tuesday’s festivities.  Burgers and brats will be provided, and citizens are asked to 

bring a side dish to share and non-alcoholic beverages.  Local musician Kira Means and her guests will provide the evening’s 

entertainment.   

The renovation project, which began in 2009, was funded by a Special Improvement District (SID.) About 1,400 

property owners in the Rattlesnake neighborhood approved and participated in the SID for $750,000.  

For more information about the project, visit www.missoulaparks.org or contact Donna Gaukler, Director, Missoula 

Parks and Recreation, at 552-6265.  For information about the September 7 event, please call Melanie Matelich, Pineview Park 

Board, 549-3332. 
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